
NOTICE of State Central Committee Meeting 

  

June 14th, 2024  

 

Dear State Central Committee Members: 

  

Our annual State Central Committee meeting will be held in conjunction with the 

Platform Convention as follows: 

  

Saturday, June 29th, 2024 

Billings Hotel and Convention Center 

8:30 AM 

 

The Rules Committee has recommended amendments to the Bylaws for your 

consideration. A copy of the proposed changes with the rationale for them are attached. 

  

A Credentials and Proxy form was included with your Call to Convention. If you have 

already submitted your credentials/proxy form, then you do not need to complete 

another one. It is good for both the Platform Convention and the State Central 

Committee meeting. 

  

However, if you are attending only the State Central Committee meeting and have not 

yet provided your credentials or proxy form, please complete the form and return it to 

the Montana Republican Party via email to events@mtgop.org. 

  

Remember, you MUST have paid registration and pick up your badge at the Convention 

prior to Friday, June 28thth at 7 pm to be fully credentialed. 

  

We look forward to seeing you in Billings. 

  

In Liberty, 

 
Don “K” Kaltschmidt, Chairman 

Montana Republican Party 


